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Dear Teacher,  

 
Congratulations, you have been recommended for acceptance into the Make The Move to Dual 
Language program for the 2017-2018 School Year.  The next steps in the process are: 

 If you do not have the Provisional Spanish Bilingual Endorsement, take the Spanish Proficiency 

Exam and receive the passing results.  The exam is Saturday, April 22nd, 2017 from 9:30am-

12:30pm at the UA Campus, Modern Languages room 513. 

 Apply for the bilingual endorsement through the Arizona Department of Education. 

 Review current Dual Language vacancies for the 2017-2018 School Year (if you are not in a dual 

language position already). 

 
Once those steps have been completed, you will be officially approved for the Make The Move program, 
and will receive a Make The Move Agreement to sign.   
 
Please let me know if you have any other questions. 
 
Again, congratulations! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Andrew C. Campbell, MPA 
Sr. HR Program Coordinator 
Tucson Unified School District 
1010 E. 10th St. 
Tucson, AZ 85719 
(520) 225-6225 – Direct  
(520) 225-6035 – HR Customer Service 
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